
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             NEWSLETTER FOR MARCH  

 

Upcoming Events- March 2020 

The management and 

staff would like to 

welcome all our new 

children & their families 

to Little Feet Childcare. 
PARENT-TEACHER 

MEETING  

   

FIRE DRILL 
 

 

9th 

Mar 

 

 26th 

Mar 

 

      What are We Learning? 
 Respecting others 

 Sharing and turn taking 

 Self-help skills 

 Looking after Centre and 
our things  

 Recognizing shapes 

 Numbers, Colours & 
Alphabets  

 Te Reo Maori Basic 
Words 

 
 Important Information – 

Coronavirus (COVID-19)-COVID -19 is a 

new illness that can affect your lungs and 

airways. It’s caused by a type of 

coronavirus. There are simple steps you 

can take to protect you and your 

family/whānau. The symptoms of 

COVID -19 are a cough, a high 

temperature (at least 38°C), shortness of 

breath. 

Prevention – how to protect yourself and 

others 

• Cough or sneeze into your elbow or by 

covering your mouth and nose with 

tissues and put used tissues in the bin or 

a bag immediately. 

• Wash your hands with soap and water 

often (for at least 20 seconds). 

• Try to avoid close contact with people 

who are unwell. 

• Don’t touch your eyes, nose or mouth if 

your hands are not clean. 

• Avoid personal contact, such as kissing, 

sharing cups or food with sick people. 

• Clean and disinfect frequently touched 

surfaces and objects, such as 

doorknobs. 

• Stay home if you feel unwell. 

 

               Staff 
Sunita, Primrose, Kirsty, Tuiga, 
Amritash, Ranjini, Sushi, Anita, 
Kanta, Kasileta, Maingel, Lowata, 
Wanlapa, Satendra  

"Whaia te maramatanga    
O te hinengaro     
O te wairua      
 
 

Seek out the secrets of the 
hidden well-spring of 
your mind 
and know the sounds and 
dreams of your spirit." 

- Giardiello, Leydon & 
Hargreaves (2019) 

EARTHQUAKE 
DRILL  

17th 

Mar 

 

ST. PATRICK’S 
DAY 

20th 

Mar 

LOCKDOWN 
DRILL 

31st 

Mar 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us 
26 Yates, Mangere East, Auckland 
Ph: (09) 255 5526, (09) 255 5503 
Email: info@littlefeetchildcare.co.nz 
Website: www.littlefeetchildcare.co.nz 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/Littlefeetchildcare/ 

 
 
 

                    Tui Room 
Kids are settled. We welcome new teacher, Maingel into 

the Tui room.  The Programme focus for this month is 

òSensory Playó. We have weekly activities. Parents are 

so lovely and feel welcome in our Tui Room.  

Week1ñPuffing Painting, Week2 ñsquishy Bag, 

Week3ñRainbow Jelly, Week4 ñGloopy Glop. 

Children are getting familiar with our daily routine. 

They recognize each o ther and teachers.  Our children  

are engaged in many activities  during the day. We 

endeavor to build a trusting relationship with all our 

parents. Thank you.  

                  Pukeko Room  
Kia Orana, Tena Koutou and itõs a pleasure to 

have your child in the Pukeko  room and thanking 

the parents and the Whanau for their continued 

help and support to develop the children  

holistically.  

New staff namely Kaiako Satendra and Kaiako 

Wanlapa joined the Pukeko room , we would like 

to welcome both of them . 

A new learning journ ey has been planned for 

this month as per the interests of the children 

and parents are most welcome to view this on 

the noticeboard and parentsõ suggestions will be 

heartily  taken and we will continue to provide 

positive learning for our children.  We feel  open 

lines of communication between the parents, 

children  and teachers are the key to promoting 

an educational climate that is conducive to 

learning. We are looking forward to working 

with you . Together  we can make a difference.  

Nga Mihi  
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